
 
 
 

El Segundo Energy Center 
Meeting California’s Energy Needs with Environmental Responsibility 

Transmission Tower Installation – September 5, 6, and 9, 2012 
 
 

Overview 

Power plant owner, El Segundo Power, LLC, has begun construction on a new, highly efficient replacement 
power plant scheduled for completion in 2013.  The replacement power plant’s air-cooled, rapid-start 
combined cycle units will be well-suited to respond quickly and efficiently to Southern California’s energy 
needs and will integrate with renewable energy projects coming to our State’s energy infrastructure.  You may 
have noticed that Units 1 and 2 – the two retired 1950s steam boiler units at the El Segundo Generating 
Station have been removed.  The new power plant is currently being constructed at the northern end of the 
power plant property, in the space formerly occupied by Units 1 and 2.  
 
Construction Update 

All aspects of the construction for the new highly efficient rapid-start combined cycle units are well underway 
with many of the critical components of the new plant having already been installed.  As part of this 
construction, El Segundo Power, LLC, owner of the El Segundo Generating Station (301 Vista del Mar Blvd, 
El Segundo) will be installing three electrical transmission towers adjacent to Vista del Mar, one quarter mile 
north of 45th Street.  The work will be performed at night from 9:00 P.M. to 5:00 A.M. to avoid traffic 
impacts.  Workers will lift from street level preconstructed sections of the tower into position to allow for the 
installation of the towers. 
 
The work requires Vista Del Mar / Highland Avenue from Rosecrans Avenue to Grand Avenue to be closed 
for three nights between the hours of 9 PM to 5 AM.  The closure is scheduled for the nights of Wednesday 
September 5, Thursday September 6, and Sunday September 9.  Traffic will be detoured around the closure 
via Rosecrans Avenue, Sepulveda Boulevard and Grand Avenue.  Local Access will maintained.  
 
The work will be performed by Henkels and McCoy.  
 
If you have questions regarding the work, please feel free to reach out to us:  
 
NRG Asset Manager, Ahmed Haque (760) 710-2137 
NRG Construction Manager, Dave Michelsen (716) 467-0377 
City of Manhattan Beach, City Engineer (310) 802-5352 
During night time closure, Regional Communications Center (310) 545-4566   



 
Noise Notification Reminder  

El Segundo Power maintains a 24-hour “hotline” for the public to ask any questions or express any noise-
related concerns that may arise during construction of the El Segundo Energy Center Project.  Callers will be 
prompted to record a voicemail message which will be immediately transferred to the project’s Noise 
Monitoring Officer who is qualified to address the concern or comment.  Callers may also press “0” to be 
directed to a person who will collect information about your concern or comment and direct it to the Noise 
Monitoring Officer. 

Noise Comment Hotline 
1-888-312-0881 

 
Please do not hesitate to call with any questions or concerns that you may have. Thank you. 
 
Ken H. Riesz, Sr.    George Piantka    
Regional Plant Manager    Director, Environmental 
El Segundo Power, LLC    NRG Energy, West Region 
310-615-6030     760-710-2156 


